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Monica Hawkins

From: stepfrog stepfrog <stepfrog@sympatico.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2022 9:53 AM
To: Pauline Rochefort; Steven Trahan; Terry Kelly; Erika Lougheed; Rick Champagne; Jason 

Trottier; Monica Hawkins
Subject: Thank you letter

10 Aug 2022  

We would like to take this opportunity, on behalf of ROQE, and other concerned citizens in the 
Municipality of East Ferris, to thank you for your time and dedication in relation to the quarry 
application. You clearly listened to our concerns. We particularly want to thank you for your response 
as you had a difficult challenge of balancing the wants of one organization with the concerns of 
another.  

Sincerely,  

ROQE 


